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NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 13, 2019 
CONTACT: Kristine Roselius - 415.749.4900 
 
Air District supports state’s lawsuit against Trump’s plan to 
gut restrictions on coal-burning power plants 
 
SAN FRANCISCO – Statement by Jack Broadbent, executive officer of the Bay Area Air Quality 
Management District, about the State of California’s decision to sue the Trump Administration over 
their plans to gut restrictions to the 2015 Clean Power Plan. 
 
“The Bay Area Air District strongly supports the State of California’s lawsuit against the Trump 
Administration’s misguided efforts to gut restrictions on coal-burning power plants and undermine 
efforts to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. The time for action on climate change is now. We 
cannot deny, delay or diminish the catastrophic threat of climate change that is already impacting 
our state and Bay Area residents. The Trump Administration is moving in the wrong direction and 
we will continue to resist any efforts to recklessly endanger the health and well-being of Bay Area 
residents.”  
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the regional agency responsible for protecting air 
quality in the nine-county Bay Area. Connect with the Air District via Twitter, Facebook, and 
YouTube. 
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